
The SCI Newsletter now features a dedicated submission process for submissions 
from student members of SCI. This will be a great way to rase awareness for the 
thoughts, ideas, and activities of our current student members. Submissions may 
cover a wide array of topics. These include, but are not limited to, interviews, 
concert reviews, members news, recent projects, blog style entries, opinion pieces, 
as well as innovative or entrepreneurial pursuits. 

Submissions should be between 500-1500 words and sent as Microsoft Word 
Documents. 

Deadlines are on a rolling basis. The sooner a work is submitted, the sooner it 
might be published. 

Submissions, as well as any questions, should be sent directly to Carter Rice at 
carterricecomposer@gmail.com 
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